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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 
 

 
IT’S ON!!!! School Fiesta 
Save the Date: 21 November 2020 
Fiesta planning …Now we’re really all a-go! 

Since we’re into Term 4! After the Disco festivities are over, keep putting aside those items 
for the White Elephant stall...keep growing those plants….there’s always room to be involved 
in the planning, and of course, we’ll be seeking your help closer to the time as things get 
organised. 

By the way, we’re still seeking additional sponsorship for entertainment activities in particular 
– or if your workplace has any products you think might be useful for the Fiesta e.g. pots for 
plants, food items or anything really …….we’d be keen to have a chat with you!  

Contact Jo at ​fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz​ if you can assist 
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THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

We are very pleased to acknowledge support from the following companies for prizes, 
entertainment sponsorship, or products. Please consider using these companies if you have 
need of their services or products! Finally, Barry’s Bay Cheese are celebrating their 125​th 
anniversary over Labour Day Weekend – so why not head along and support the day? (see 
details above)…. 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 


